
Friday, October 26, 2018 at 11:46 AM 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Friday, October 26, 2018 at 11:46 AM  
Subject: Naming Services portal - Maintenance Notification 
  

 
  
Dear Janella Conroy, 
  
The Naming Services portal will be temporarily unavailable on 3 November 2018 
from 12:00am UTC to 6:00am UTC due to planned system maintenance. We 
apologize for any inconvenience.    
  
If you need assistance, please send an email to globalsupport@icann.org. 
  
Thank you, 
  
ICANN Global Support 
________________________________ 
  
To reference past registry operator communications please click here. 
To reference past registrar communications please click here. 
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